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SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times. 

Pro shop  closes at 5:00 pm- last cart out at 4:00. 

Carts must be returned to the lot no later than 

6:00 pm or BEFORE DARK-whichever occurs first.    

DECEMBER GOLF TOURNAMENTS 
DEC 4  - John Lamar Memorial Tournament 10:00 AM 
DEC 12 - Hartmann’s Christmas Open to benefit Summerville Meals 
on Wheels-NOON shotgun-Captains Choice-sign up in the pro shop. 
$80 per player includes cart, dinner, open bar & MOW contribution 
DEC 19-Omar Shrine Temple –rain make-up day  8:30 am 
 

MEMBER CHRISTMAS DINNER/PARTY 

 At the Candlelite Pavilion 

Monday, DEC 13th  6:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

Bring a covered dish or dessert to share. 

The Club will provide the meat + cash bar. 

All club members and family are invited.   

Bray will review 2021 and name the 

Overall & Senior Golfers of the Year. 

RSVP with # attending and side dish by 

calling the pro shop.  We’re planning on a 

visit from Santa  HO HO HO !  
 

WEDNESDAYS 

DEC 1, 15  SHAG Lessons at 6:30 pm, open night dance at 7:30 with 
music by DJ Wendell Nolan, Cash Bar, and Snackbar will be open.   
DEC 7 SHAG Christmas Dinner 7:00 pm-BRING a covered dish. 

 
New Year’s eve PartY 

at the Pavilion 
Full details on the back of this newsletter! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2021 Men’s  Senior Club Champion  

            DERRICK JOHNSON     

 

$50 Winner: 

Mr. & Mrs. Jason Thorpe 
 

  Thanksgiving was a great time for us to reflect on the past 

year – it was so nice to gather with not quite as much worry 

as we had in 2020.   I’m really looking forward to Christmas 

and New Year’s Eve! 

   Our deepest sympathy goes out to the following members 

who lost a beloved family member in November: 

John & Karen Hill’s daughter - Jessica Hills LaChance; 

Vernie Knight’s wife - Sherrell Knight;   and 

Arthur DeHay’s dad – Arthur “Hutch” DeHay.  

 

 In the next month we will be reviewing our green fee and 

cart rates and the tax structure currently used by our point of 

sale software - to include credit card fee expenses.   It is our 

goal to keep our rates affordable for everyone and meet the 

rising costs of overall operations.  We appreciate your loyal 

support and are open for suggestions. 

 

   All members currently on the USGA Handicap roster will 

be billed the annual handicap fee in January 2022.  Junior 

members 18 and under are no charge.  If you would like to 

add this service to your account call or drop by the office.  

  I hope you have a chance to attend our Member 

Christmas Dinner – we look forward to spending this 

time with you and your family.  We wish you a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

   Suzanne 

    

mailto:sblanton@knology.net
http://www.summervillecountryclub.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

      

 

 

                 

BRAY’S BOGEYS 

   I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving and 

enjoyed the November weather. We did have our final 

club tournament in November. Congratulations to 

Derrick Johnson on winning the Senior Club 

Championship. Also Congrats to our Senior President's 

Cup winner Randy Henderson and Statesman winner 

Stephen Chellis. Next year we will go back to one big 

Club Championship played two rounds over one 

weekend. This tournament will crown the overall 

President's Cup winner (can come from white or yellow 

tees), an overall Club Champion (white tees), Senior 

Champion (yellow), as well as Statesman (low round age 

65+) and overall Ladies Club Champion. 

   Quick update on premium golf balls - Due to supplier 

shortages Taylormade TP5, Callaway Chrome Soft, and 

Titleist Pro-v will be out of stock until early next year. 

For December we will have Bridgestone Tour B and 

Srixon Z star available. Also anyone looking for a 

complete full set upgrade we have a great deal on the 

current line Wilson Staff D9 series - Woods, irons, 

wedge, putter and bag.  

   I'm looking forward to seeing everyone at our 

Christmas Party December 13 and will do a yearly 

tournament review ending with our player of the year 

presentations. Merry Christmas to all! 

SENIOR CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP RESULTS 
First Flight 
Derrick Johnson  75 Champion 
Bob Asbell  79 
Kirk Woods  80 
Gary Hartmann  80 
Stephen Chellis  81  65+ Statesman  

                 Champion 
Randy Henderson 82 
Gerry Purvis  85 
 
Second Flight 
Danny Taylor  86    1st 
Sam Young  86 2nd 
Jeff Haselden  88 
Barry Connor  89 
Richard Brewer  89 
Archie Miller  89 
Steve Wilson  90 
 
Third Flight 
Allen Sharkey  94 1st  
Jim Linder  95 2nd  
Bill Henderson  96 
Robert Driggs  97 
Stanley Tucker  103 
John Hills  104 
John Cato  111 
Archie ONeal  117 
 
PRESIDENTS CUP (LOW NET) 
1st Randy Henderson       Winner 
2nd Stephen Chellis 
3rd Kirk Woods 

 

 

New Year’s eve PartY 

At Summerville Country Club 

Featuring the 

EAST COAST PARTY BAND 

$800.00 for a reserved table of 8 

Advanced Tickets $80.00 / 

$90.00 at the Door 

DJ & Dinner starting at 6:30 pm – 

Filet Mignon / Potatoes Casserole / Vegetable 

Open Bar / Champagne Toast at Midnight 

Band on at 8 pm – Call Trae Ray at 843 696 0955 

For your table or tickets today. 

 

2021 CHAS AREA MENS INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 

 
Final match is December 6th at Rivertowne. 

 
The $35 tournament fee is due at sign up by Dec 1st. 
A USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 

Our players must be members of  
Summerville Country Club to participate. 

 

 


